Minutes June 24, 2009
Board of Public Works and Safety

The Board of Public Works and Safety met for a regular meeting, Wednesday, June 24, 2009, at
5:00 p.m., in the City Chambers, 3" floor, City Building, Logansport, Indiana.

Silent Roll Call was taken by Clerk Treasurer Bland. Those present were Mayor Fincher, Deputy
Mayor Klinck and Joe Casalini. Others present: Code Enforcement Officer Dee Hileman,
Building Commissioner Hostetler, Jan Fawley, Park Administrator, and Cemetery Sexton Mike
Nicoll. Deputy City Attorney Lisa Traylor-Wolff was present.

Media: Bob Ehle, WHZR News and Kevin Smith, Pharos Tribune.
Minutes from June 17, 2009 accepted as presented on a vote of 3-0.
Claims of $401,433.53; approved as presented.

New Business:

Code Enforcer Officer Hileman presented her department’s weekly report. The following
address (es) is (are) recommended for the Logansport Street Department for cleanup at a rate of
$250.00 per hour plus a $50.00 Administration and $50.00 fine: David Koonce, 1217 Smead
Street and an emergency order for clean-up on property located at 228 W. Miami.
Recommendations and report passed on a vote of 3-0.

Building Commissioner Hostetler delivered his weekly report. The department has collected
$720.00 in various fees during the past week. The recommendation(s) and entire report is
accepted on a vote of 3-0.

Cemetery Sexton Mike Nicoll announced the retirement of Thomas Rohrabaugh effective June
30,2009. Mr. Rohrabaugh worked at the cemetery for 16 years and reportedly enjoyed the
association. The dedication and hard work provided by Mr. Rohrabaugh was acknowledged.

Contract between The City of Logansport, and INDOT, for Chase Road from SR 25 to Davis
Road, was submitted for signatures by CrossRoad Engineers. This is a repeat from previous

contracts; Des. No.: 0800248. Jeff Smith, Cass County Highway Department, is the contact

person.

Beth Kinsey, City Pool Manager, submitted a request to hold Tower Park Triathlon for Kids,
Saturday, June 27" from 8 a.m. until 10 a.m. Special officers led by Dale Turnpaugh will direct
and supervise vehicular traffic on 19", 21, and Wright Street. A map was provided. Jan Fawley,

Park Administrator, was present to answer any questions. Permission was granted on a vote of 3-
0.

Other Business: Mayor Fincher announces work in progress to increase the fee structure for
building permits and establishing a procedure for registration of contractors. There will be more
details in the future.

There being no further business: Adjournment: 5:15 p.m.
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